
From: Eleni Christopher
Sent: Thursday, July \5,2O2t 12:18 PM
To: drtslsmn@msn.com
Subject: Thank you

Dear Mr. Walters,

I would like to thank you and the rest of the scholarship committee for taking the time to interview me

last Wednesday. I am incredibly grateful and honored to have been awarded the scholarship given by

the Kiwanis Club of Seminole, Breakfast . I look forward to being involved in the club and plan to be.at

_qng of the meetings within the next few weeks.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

Eleni Christopher


